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Private Funds CFO this week published an article titled “Sub lines: Where has the ‘white glove’
service gone?” focusing on panelists' remarks regarding the current level of service various
market players are seeing from lenders and the need to “plan ahead,” according to the panel,
when it comes to borrowers managing their subscription credit lines. The discussion took place
on the second day of the Private Equity International’s CFOs & COOs Fall Forum. To review
the subscription-required article, click here.
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